CTAAP 2011 Teleconference Programs

The Connecticut Chapter of the American Academy of Pediatrics

The New Connecticut Medicaid System and Its Effect on Pediatric Practices
    Thursday, December 15, 2011
                   12:10 – 1:00PM
Beginning January 1, 2012, Medicaid will change significantly in Connecticut.  The Department of Social Services will be the single payer and CHN will be the Administrative Service Organization.  This teleconference program will help your practice understand how this new system will affect practice management, billing, reimbursement, PA, etc..
Representatives from CHN, DSS, and HP will present information on the nuts and bolts of this new system.   A large portion of the agenda will be dedicated to answering member’s questions about the specifics of this program.  We will allow sufficient time for detailed responses to your concerns.
Please e-mail teleconference.ctaap@gmail.com with any specific questions or concerns that you would like addressed during the program.  The more detailed the question, the more likely that we will be able to respond.
Who Should Participate?  Physicians, All Medical Practitioners, Practice Managers, Coders and Billers

CME/CEU Credits are NOT offered for this program
Participant/Primary Contact Name:  _______________________________________________________

Practice Name/Organization:  ______________________________________________________________

Total # of Participants at your Location:  ________      Total # of Telephone Lines Needed:  ________

#MD/DO:_____
#APRN_____
#PA:_____

#RN:  _____
#LPN:_____
#MA:_____
 
#Other:_____
Telephone (business hours contact # - not the # used to dial in): ________________________________

Fax: _____________________________________

E-mail:(((((((((((((((((((((((((((((((
I do not have e-mail and would prefer that you fax me the teleconference instructions and documents.

Please be aware that the documents for this program will total over 40 pages.

For more information, please contact Tracey McDougall at 860-977-3430 or at tracey.ctaap@gmail.com.  You will receive confirmation of your registration, instructions on joining the teleconference and conference materials 2 days prior to the date of the teleconference.

To register for this program go to ct-aap.org and look under teleconferences or return this completed form by Fax to 860-727-9863 or by E-mail to teleconference.ctaap@gmail.com.
